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9:00 am - Contemporary Worship 

Enjoy a time of refreshment between services in our Fellowship Hall 

10:45 am - Traditional Worship     

*Sunday School classes are available during both services.*                                                                  

Choir Christmas Cantata 
No Evening Services 

December 19, 2021 

Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 



WELCOME 

Doug Wilson 
Lead Pastor 

Josh Potter 
Associate Pastor 

Kym Slater 
Family Ministry Pastor 

Matt Dayton 
Youth Pastor 

Kaleb Harper 
Children’s Pastor 

Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice! 

  ~ Philippians 4:4 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Download the Bethel app to stay informed!  You’ll find fillable sermon notes, 
sermon recordings, calendar, mobile Giving and links to our website. Text 

“BETHELCNAPP” to 833-700-4445 to get started today.  You can also visit 
our website at bethelnazarene.org to find these same items.  

 

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building and 
need assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.**  

Prayer Chain: Betty Gilbert (465-0439) or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 
office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be a part of this ministry. 

Bob Cruthirds 
Associate Pastor 

Weldon Shuman 
Sr. Adult Pastor 

 
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Tuesday, December 21 

1:00-4:00pm  Pickleball 

7:00pm Moms in Prayer 

Wednesday, December 22 
9:30am Moms in Prayer 

No Services 

 

 

Thursday, December 23 

Church Office Closed 

7:00am Men’s Prayer Group 

6:30pm Celebrate Recovery 

Friday, December 24 

Church Office Closed 

5:30pm Christmas Eve Candlelight  

 Service 

Saturday, December 25 

Merry Christmas 

Sunday, December 26 

9:00am  Family Christmas Service 

10:45am Family Christmas Service 

No childcare or Sunday School 

No Evening Services 

New Year’s Eve Fellowship Night - join us Dec. 31 at 7:00pm for a fun 

game night to ring in the New Year! Please bring a snack to share and 

a game. We’ll meet in the Fellowship Hall. 

Ushers Needed—We are in need of ushers starting on December 26th for 
both services. If you are able to help please see Curtis Root. 

Christmas Cards! - We have the church “mailbox” setup in the foyer for you to 
deliver your Christmas cards. Check it for ones you receive also! 

Christmas Cards—Carol Cox likes to collect used Christmas cards and calendars 
for special projects. You can leave them in the basket outside the Fellowship 
Hall. Thanks! 

Ladies Bible Study—starting Tuesday, January 4th at 9:30am. Studying 

“Unexpected” by Christine Caine. Sign up at the Welcome Desk to let us 

know if you are attending, if you need a book and/or if you need    

childcare. Contact Tammy Wightman if you have any questions. 

2021 Contribution Reminder: 

Only those contributions actually received in the office by Dec. 31 or postmarked 

by that date may be recorded as given during the 2021 tax year.  Please keep in 

mind that the office will be closed Dec. 30-31. Checks received in the offering 

Jan. 2 but back-dated into December are not considered 2021 contributions. 

Bethel Church contribution statements for those having given more than $250 for 

the year will be emailed to addresses on file by January 23, 2022. If you need a 

printed copy of your statement, please contact Amy Slater in the church office. 

Prayer Cards - Please let us know how we can pray for you. Fill out a prayer card and leave it in the 

offering box at the back of the sanctuary. 

Financial Update (3/1/21 - 12/1621) - 

Budget:  $714,000  Received:  $810,215  New Scent Center:  $126,730 

World Evangelism Fund (Faith Promise):  $28,359   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Adult Sunday School Classes 

Maranatha - Room 111 @ 9am      Christianity 101 - Room 102 @ 9:00am 

WORD Study - Room 106 @ 9am    Word Searchers - Room 112 @ 10:45am  

Foundations of Faith - Room 112 @ 9am   Family Builders - Room 109 @ 10:45am 

Kingdom Seekers - Room 109 @ 9am     College Class - Room 111 @ 10:45am 

Faith and Reason - Conference Room @ 9am  There is a place for you!  

Christmas Services: 
December 24th ~ 5:30pm ~ Candlelight Service 

December 26th ~ 9:00am & 10:45am ~ Family Services 
(No Sunday School, Childcare or Evening Service) 


